

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been having lots of fun with our topic this week, pretending we were in a jungle, feeling the leaves, hearing the sounds and thinking of words to describe it all. We have also done lots of painting and we hope to have some of them displayed as a jungle scene very soon!

We are really excited about meeting some real rainforest animals next week! We have asked for a £2 contribution towards this visit.

Please could you pay this as soon as possible. Thank you.

Your child may have told you that they have started brushing their teeth at school, something which they are really enjoying! Each child has been given a new toothbrush and we are cleaning our teeth together after our Maths in the afternoons. We are also sending a toothbrush and toothpaste home so that they can show you what they have been learning.

Please could we remind you to have a look at your child's reading book bag. On it, it says which day your child's book should be changed. Please could you make sure you bring it in on this day. At the moment we have quite a few books coming in on different days and it means some days are really busy and it is not possible to change them all.

Finally, more and more of the children are putting on their coats themselves, zipping them up and even trying to put on their gloves! Please could you try to practise this at home as we are having some very cold (and wet) days at the moment!

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!







